
Leman Academy of Excellence 
School Accountability Committee Meeting Agenda 

Wednesday, June 2nd, 2021 
8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 

In Person Meeting at Leman Academy South Courtyard 
(Enter through south gate) 

 
 
1. Meeting called to order at 8:35 am  
 
2. Attendees: 

• Denise Pfeffer 

• Stacie Groves 

• Karen Snow 

• Jason Edwards 

• Rachel Oliver 

• Sarah Porter 
 
 
3. Unanimous Approval of May Meeting Minutes  
 
4. General School Update – Dr. Edwards  

• Dr. Edwards expressed a big thank you to everyone for making this year such a success 

• The latest school tour had 50 attendees, some of which are already enrolled 

• Speed tables are going in now, playground expected to be installed in July 

• State of School presentations will be scheduled for August and January, more 
information to be coming soon 

o Opportunity for PTO and SAC to introduce themselves and encourage new 
members 

• Leman will be enhancing their bullying prevention program with the aid of the safety 
grant.  It will build on what already exists.   

• Back to school nights are being planned.  Scheduling needs to consider indoor and 
outdoor space (parking). 

o It was suggested that for the middle school back to school nights, a presentation 
be made to all parents that introduces all middle school teachers and explains 
middle school expectations. 

• Currently Leman has 90% staff retention.  It was recommended that this be advertised   
 
 
5.  Review SAC Survey Reporting – Denise Pfeffer  

• Royal Review – article went out in last Royal Review 

• Staff Presentation – presented results at last staff meeting 

• Leman Board Presentation in July.  Will bring up lunch improvement 

• Over the summer track survey responses over last 3 years 
 



6.  SAC Member Succession Plan for 2021-2022 School Year – Denise Pfeffer (15 Minutes) 

• Denise Pfeffer – Chair → Will continue role for 2021-2022 

• Marianna Engle (Mana) - Vice Chair – Contact regarding next year 

• Mary Russell - PTO Representative – Contact regarding next year.  PTO would like to 
have a member attend as well.  Send invite to general PTO email 

• Rachel Oliver - DAC Liaison → Has already served 2 years on SAC,  need to find a 
replacement 

• Stacy Thomas - School Board Liaison→ Contact regarding next year 

• Phillip Wendland - Parent representative → Contact regarding next year 

• Paul Farlett - Parent representative → Contact regarding next year 

• Stacie Groves – Teacher representative → Will continue role for 2021-2022 
 
7.  Liaison report out (10 Minutes) 

• PTO (Sarah Porter and Karen Snow) 
o Teresa Templin is new president 
o Would like SAC representative at next years Tears & Cheers on first day of 

Kindergarten 
o PTO is working on their goals.  Some ideas are 

▪ Lunch room facilities to allow DCSD food service (long term goal) 
▪ Breezeway between buildings 
▪ Keep updating playground, possibly something for middle school, as new 

playground is focused on younger scholars 
▪ Outdoor games for middle school scholars to check out (Spike Ball, corn 

hole, gaga pit) 
o PTO would like to partner with SAC on volunteer opportunities since they relate 

to safety 

• Overview of Finance Committee Meeting (Denise Pfeffer) 
o Proposed budget for next year includes cost of living increase to bring teacher 

salaries in line with DCSD 
 
8.  Adjourn 


